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August Break  
 
We hope everyone enjoyed a refreshing August (if it is your tradi6onal holiday period), as we took a 
short break to recharge and prepare for some exci6ng projects ahead! While we won’t publish an August 
NewsleCer, we’ve been hard at work behind the scenes, and we look forward to sharing our progress 
with you next month.  
 
Thank you for your con6nued support! 
 
 


